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November 4, 2011 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio via Federal Express 
Attention: Docketing Division 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 

Re: OneLink Communications, Inc. > 
Case No. 11-5172 - T F " / ^ ^ 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

OneLink Communications, Inc. is a switchless long distance reseller. OneLink originally 
filed is detariffing application with the OPUC on April 10, 2009, including all required 
attachments. However, the company also filed the Commission's most recent detariffing 
application, without attachments, because there seemed to be no option for stating that 
detariffing had already taken place. 

We have spoken with Mr. Brandon Jenkins of your office who instructed OneLink to notify 
the Docketing Division that the company had previously filed its detariffing application, along 
with all required attachments. 

Therefore, OneLink respectfully requests that the above-referenced case, No. 11-5172, 
be dismissed. 

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 

Best regards, 

znrifliue Martinez 
President 
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